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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Economic Analysis published; Hub and Spoke Model 1 coming soon; Prescription charge unchanged for April.  
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NHS England has today published its Economic Analysis of NHS Pharmaceutical Services. In response to this, we have shared the below statement. 
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		Read read the full report 






		






			DHSC to introduce Hub and Spoke Model 1
The Government has confirmed that it is introducing Hub and Spoke dispensing Model 1 and changes to the Human Medicines Regulations 2012 in the coming weeks.

We responded to the consultation on Hub and Spoke in 2022, which proposed two models (see our response here). We have since continued to reinforce our view with the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) that Model 1 should be introduced and raised concerns about patient safety and regulatory issues with Model 2. 

Minister Stephen Kinnock confirmed earlier this week that DHSC will be “going with” Model 1 and explained that the Department intends to lay draft secondary legislation in the weeks ahead with the intention of hub and spoke being available later in the year.
Learn more  
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The Government has yet to conclude consideration of any increases to prescription charges and prescription pre-payment certificates (PPCs) for 2025/26. The current charges will therefore roll over into April 2025.

Community Pharmacy England will update community pharmacy teams as soon as any changes are announced by Ministers, including details of when they will be implemented. 
Find out more 
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We are pleased that the Government and NHS have I
published their Economic Analysis, which has informed
CPCF negotiations and which they committed to being fully

1 transparent about. The analysis underlines the critical

pressures that pharmacies are under, as we have been
warning for many years. Now that CPCF negotiations have
concluded we are working urgently to share full news and
details about the year ahead with the sector — timings are
dictated by Government, but this is scheduled to happen

on Monday. We are continuing to stress that this is an

extremely anxious time for pharmacy owners.
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